






 

 

 
 

April 14th, 2021 

Recipient Name 

Congressman Dan Newhouse 
3100 George Washington Way #130 
Richland, WA 99354 
 
Representative Newhouse, 
 
We are writing this letter in support of Walla Walla County applying for a Community Project 
funding request for the Walla Walla County multi-agency E911 Emergency Telecommunications 
Facility. 
 
The current location of the county’s multi-agency E911 Emergency Telecommunications Facility 
has been identified as a targeted damage site, as it lies in the collapse path of a multi-story brick 
structure that could render the site a total catastrophic loss to emergency services, dispatch 
personnel, law enforcement capabilities, and public access to requests for fire, emergency 
medical services and rescue. 
 
The County Commissioners are working collaboratively with the Port of Walla Walla to negotiate 
the purchase or transfer of an existing building at the Airport to relocate the E911 Center.  The 
new location would need to be seismically retrofit and renovated for the purposes of an 
Emergency Operations and Communications Center, including all new radio, cell, broadband and 
satellite telecommunications.  This would increase the regions emergency capabilities resiliency. 
 
Funding received in relation to this project would greatly benefit our Emergency E911 Center and 
our first responders who do important work to keep the public safe in Walla Walla County.  The 
funding would help our County upgrade to a more secure and central location for our first 
responders.  In addition, the funding would be a great benefit to the county as a whole and aid in 
the safety of the people residing in Walla Walla County. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Michael Rizzitiello – City Administrator 
City of College Place, Washington 
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